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I have a huge concern over the lack of netting on both sides of 619. Two years ago, I was
riding my brand new Harley (when the trees were still there) and was hit with a golf ball. I
didn't know who to contact or who's jurisdiction it was under. I emailed the golf course twice
about the incident, and they never responded. I was reluctant to sue due to lack of
understanding. Since the storm tore down all the trees, I have not seen any action taken on the
safety of people walking or driving through there. Is it going to take someone being seriously
injured before the city will force them to provide safety netting?
Thank you, looking forward to hearing from you.
Kathy Blanks
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